
 

Update - autumn 2015 

Autumn 2015 has seen another period of good progress being made on key areas of 
the Heysham to M6 Link Road scheme and we continue to be on target for the road 
to be opened to traffic in late summer 2016.  

Over 2,900 people took part in the Wicked Welly Walk on Sunday 1st November, a 
4km walk along the route of the new Heysham to M6 Link Road raising money for St 
John’s Hospice and Costain 150 charities. Costain 150 is a pledge to donate 
£250,000 to four separate charities; the British Heart Foundation, Prince's Trust, 
Samaritans and MacMillan Nurses. It was a Halloween themed event for the whole 
family and walkers were able to learn about the progress of the new road as they 
went along. 

We'd also like to thank people for their continued support and patience while we 
build the link road which will connect the Heysham peninsula directly to the M6.  

Construction Update 

� The earthworks season for this year is rapidly coming to a close and has seen 
another 800,000m³ of material moved this year meaning a total of 1.7 million m³ 
has been moved. Top soil is also now being placed on the earthwork slopes in 
order to enable landscape planting to commence. 

� At Morecambe Road junction work continues on the west side with the highway 
construction for the new signal controlled junction being constructed as well as 
ongoing service diversions. Accommodation works have also commenced at 
Morecambe Road School in order to provide additional waiting space for cars. 

� Work is continuing to reconstruct the existing carriageway at Northgate and this is 
planned to take around another 5 weeks, which will see Northgate reopen before 
Christmas.  

� The work required to realign the A6 Lancaster Road and construct Lancaster 
Road Bridge which will carry the existing A6 over the Heysham to M6 Link is 
progressing well. Progress is also being made with the stone facing and 
earthworks on either side of the new bridge. 



 

� Work continues to extend the existing Foundry Lane Bridge which carries the 
road over the M6. This work is required to accommodate the new northbound slip 
road under Foundry Lane Bridge. It is planned that Foundry Lane will reopen in 
summer 2016.    

� The Lune West Bridge being constructed over the River Lune had its structural 
steelwork completed a number of weeks ago. The reinforced deck construction 
has commenced which will enable the concrete deck to be poured. 

� Work is also progressing well to construct the main carriageway of the Heysham 
to M6 Link with large amounts of kerbing and drainage channels placed and 
blacktop being laid.  

� Landscaping works will also commence in early November which will see 
thousands of shrubs and trees planted as well as grass and flower seeds sown. 
Landscaping stocks are currently being delivered to site. 

View the latest site images 

Local Employment 

The local community has continued to benefit from the scheme with Costain using 
local labour where possible.  
 
To keep updated on the project 

• Follow us on twitter - @heysham_link 

• Visit our website – www.lancashire.gov.uk/heyshamlink 
 

Weekly traffic management updates are posted on the website each week.  


